
 

Oceano CSD and Nipomo CSD do not have a designated Cleanup Week.  

These CSDs offer customers a call-in voucher program two times a year, 
per address. Caller name and address must match our account records to 
utilize a clean-up voucher.  

Please contact us for details or to arrange a pickup (805) 543-0875.  

 


